MINUTES
WALKER ART COMMITTEE
AUGUST 17, 2017

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, August 17, at 4:00 pm at the library art store room with the following
present: Wanda Taylor, John Wilson, Marcia Mader, Candy Hewes, Phyllis Adams, Sonia Jones, and Jenny Schooler. Also
present was ambassador Joyce Martin. Absent: Jenelle Klehammer.

Wanda called the meeting to order at 4:10.

MINUTES
A motion was made by John, seconded by Candy to approve the minutes of the June meeting. The motion was

unanimously approved. Because of the lack of quorum at the July meeting, no minutes were taken.

COMMUNICATIONS
Jenny reported she had received the class schedule from Grace Urquhart, our scholarship recipient from William Jewell
College. A unique postcard was sent to us from Fred & Jenna Sack from Lawrence requesting to be on the mailing list.

TREASURER’S REPORT
Jenny gave the Treasurer’s Report which shows a balance of $6468.12. Expenditures were $204.39 to Chris Klehammer,
$500.00 to William Jewell College, $25.00 to Jenny Schooler, and $6.00 for Facebook Ad Boost. Revenue was a donation

of $25.00.

CURATOR'’S REPORT :

It was reported the hanger in the hallway has been repaired. Joyce reported Robert Cugno has donated 25 pieces to the
collection. Sonia has the Walker letters mounted and they are ready to be hung. The plan is for them to be displayed
“‘eb/Mar 2018.

OLD BUSINESS

PHOTO DISPLAY — Candy reported her daughter had received the bio for Karyn Sullivan. She will email to Marcia so it
can be taken to the newspapers by Sept 10.

Pictures will be grouped by subject with a special display of Anderson County & Garnett pictures. There could be a
donation to help with the expenses. Candy also reported Karyn may provide her own music during the reception. The
committee will pay for lodging & meals. Jenny will make a room reservation for Mrs. Sullivan and her family. Joyce &
Frank will take down the art display by Sept 14 to prepare for the new display. Candy will set up for the reception as
well as be present for the reception on Saturday. It was suggested we put this on Facebook, city website, & have flyers
in addition to the newspaper articles.

NEW BUSINESS
A motion was made by Jenny, seconded by John to not have a juried art show next year, but will revisit at a later date.

The motion was unanimously approved.
§

Joyce will talk to the city guys to ask they bring all the orbs to the library for repairs. Candy will ask the new City
Manager about displaying the orbs this year.

The next meeting will be September 21, 2017 at the Library store room.
Wanda adjourned the meeting.

iecorded by Jenny Schooler



